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NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/016                                                   11th October 2023 
 
To 
All BBPOUs 
Bharat Bill Payment System,  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Advisory on Implementation of Unified Presentment Management System 

(UPMS) feature 

 

In our constant endeavor to simplify the bill payments process, Bharat Bill Payment System 

(hereinafter referred to as “BBPS”) has introduced bill presentment registration & proactive bill 

fetch/push facility, called Unified Presentment Management System (UPMS) vide circular number 

NPCI/2023-24/BBPS/009 - Introduction of Unified Presentment Management System 

(UPMS) feature dated 31st August 2023. 

 

Bharat BillPay System (BBPS) through UPMS will enable the customers to setup standing 

instructions on their recurring bill payments and such bills will be automatically fetched (or pushed) 

from the biller system and presented to the customers for autopay or view-and-pay. 

 
These changes need to be implemented by Biller Operating Units (BOUs) and Customer 
Operating Units (COUs) not later than 15th December 2023. 
 

We request all entities to confirm UPMS transaction status before sending reminders for bill 

payment to customers post 15th December 2023. 

 
All ecosystem partners are advised to follow the aforesaid guidelines, ensuring uniform mandate 
management experience across all Customer Operating Units & Agent Institution Platforms. 
 

 

Thanks & Regards,  
   
Bharat Bill Payment System Team  
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd.  
 www.bharatbillpay.com 
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